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Beverly Hills City Council will Address Tenant Landlord Issues 
Human Relations Commission Recommends Changes to Policy and Municipal Code 

  

Beverly Hills, Calif. – The Beverly Hills City Council will review the Human Relations Commission 

Council Liaison recommended changes to Tenant Landlord policy and Municipal Code at the next 

Council Meeting on Tuesday, January 24, at 7:00 p.m.  The public is invited to share their input on 

current and proposed changes to the policies and the Municipal Code. 

 

Recommendations include: 

 Creation of a database for approximately 8600 multi-family units (duplex and above). 

 Utilize database to establish Rental Registry Program in the City of Beverly Hills, inclusive of 

inspection program. 

 Change to the current No-Cause Termination Ordinance in Beverly Hills to include a relocation 

fee. 

 Reduce annual 10% rent increases. 

 

For more information about Beverly Hills Tenant Landlord Rights and Responsibilities, go to 

www.beverlyhills.org/hrc. 
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